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DeMolay Unit..............................................................4th Monday
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Thursday Legion of Honor.......................1st Thursday After Council 
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T.E.A.M. "Together Everyone Achieves More"
Egypt Shriners Clubs and Units Meeting Dates

The Potentates Message
March 2023 Potentates Message

Dennis L Bryant 

Dennis L Bryant Egypt Shrine
Potentate 2023

Greetings Fellow Nobles and Ladies,
First off, I would like to thank all those that stepped up to help
 make our Shrine one of the premier Shrines in the country. 
All of you, and you know who you are, should be proud of 
what we have accomplished in the past several years. Of
 course, we cannot rest on our laurels, there is much work to be done.
The attendance at our last stated meeting was outstanding. It seemed like we were
enjoying ourselves and each other’s company. During that meeting we voted on several
new candidates and were able to obligate a few of those after the meeting. I believe the
momentum is building and we need to keep it going.
We had a great East/West Shrine Bowl watch party as well as a fun Superbowl party. The
fourth Friday Dinner was well attended and we’re looking forward to next month’s Dinner.
We’re always looking for ways to have some fun and bring people together for an
enjoyable time. This is how we can help our charity, by enjoying ourselves while helping
our kids.
Speaking of helping our Kids, we have a great fundraiser coming up called Music on the
Bay which is a major fundraiser benefiting Shriners Children.
Also, I must mention the Ball. It was off the wall!! My lady Kathy and I had the time of our
lives. We truly appreciate all the hard work put into it by everyone involved.
So, please stay tuned, there is a lot being accomplished by our team and I think you will
be pleased.



 We are looking for photos from your 

 Club and Unit activities to include on

our website. If you have any photos

please email them to

shrinersphotos@yahoo.com and let us

know what they are from so we label

them correctly.
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Egypt Sands Magazine
Egypt Sands Magazine is published

Monthly (12 issues per year) by:

Egypt Shriners

http://www.egyptshriners.com
egyptsands@egyptshriners.com


Egypt Shrine Phone
(813) 884-8381

Egypt Shrine Hours
Monday - Friday, 8AM - 5PM

Egypt Shrine 2023 Divan
Potentate......................Dennis Bryant 

Chief Rabban..........................Mark Miles
Assistant Rabban........Jeffrey Zelesnikar
High Priest and Prophet....James Ullery 
Oriental Guide..........Robert “Joey” Davis
Treasurer..........James "Jamie" Lowrance

Recorder...Ill Sir Reginald “Reggie” Guier PP

2023 Appointed Divan
1st Ceremonial Master.Dennis "Roony" Moore
2nd Ceremonial Master..........Horatio Johnson
Director...........................................Robert Welch
Marshall.............................................Ron Parlett
Captain of the Guard.......................David Dzien
Outer Guard....................................Lenny Tarrgo
Chaplain........................................Jefferson Lake

Egypt Sands Magazine
A publication devoted to promoting the interests of Egypt
Shriners, Clubs and Units in particular, and Shrinedom
in general. Send all information, pictures and
contributions to be considered for publication to
egyptsands@egyptshriners.com no later than the 14th of
the month
prior to the desired publication month. i.e. January 14th
for the February issue, etc. All content subject to
Potentate and editor approval as well as space
availability.
To subscribe to the electronic Sands magazine
distribution please send an email to
egyptsands@egyptshrine.com
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From the Cheif Rabban

Greetings Nobles, families, and friends. As you have probably heard, it is an EXCITING time to be an Egypt Shriner! We
are steadily moving forward into 2023 and it is going to be a great year. The February Stated Meeting was full of
energy and Nobles. Those present saw the inclusion of the Table for One as part of the meeting along with the
presentation of the official permit to begin work on our planned “river view” deck area. Stay tuned for updates on the
deck as well as the Phase II project involving the Eastern Parcel.
On behalf of Lady Tara and myself. I would like to thank everyone for their assistance and participation in the 2023
Egypt Potentate’s Ball in honor of Ill Sir Dennis Bryant and Lady Kathy. It was a fantastic time, and much fun was had
by all!
As we move forward into March and beyond, there are a number of opportunities to celebrate being a Shriner and
representing our great fraternity. First and foremost, is the Memorial Service on 12 March where we remember and
say farewell to the Nobles that we lost in 2022. Come join us as well for Music on the Bay, the USF Dance Marathon,
Circus, and the Children’s Easter Egg Hunt. This year, both the Egypt Shrine Circus and the Children’s Easter Egg Hunt
will be held at the International Independent Showmen’s Association facility in Gibsonton.
Thank you once again for your continued trust and support. It is my honor to be a member of your leadership team!
Fraternally,
Mark
Mark D. Miles
Egypt Shriners
Chief Rabban

Lady's Corner
By: Kathy Bryant



Thank you, to all the ladies that came out to play State Bingo. A big thank you to Pat

Jackson for getting it all together for us. I think everyone had a good time and won some
prizes to take home. Please come out and join us the 2nd Wednesday of the month, we

meet in the community room and everyone is welcome. Below is a list of upcoming
events for March you won't want to miss! 



March 2-5 Music on the bay-Whisky Joe's 

March 4- USF Dance A Thon 
March 8-Stated Meeting-We will be playing Yahtzee. 

March 17th-St Patty's Party-Oasis Watch for more info. 
March 24th-4th Friday Dinner 6:30PM-Oasis Italian night 



Also March 26th-We will have our First Ladies Tea from 11-2 Cost in $10.00 and will be
held in the Community Room at the Shrine. For additional information please contact

Tara Miles at tnmiles17@gmail.com



We would love to have you join us at these events! 



First Lady Kathy Bryant 





mailto:tnmiles17@gmail.com
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Chaplains Corner 

Greetings my Brothers!
 
Well, we finally made it! We got through the winter and spring is finally upon us.
As we leave behind the cold and dismal days of winter we can now begin to think of growth and renewal in
our lives, our relationships, and our Egypt Shrine Temple, as well as the seasonal calendar. It is time to let
go of the darkness that haunts our own personal and fraternal winters as well as saying “Goodbye” to the
chilly nights and days that have slowed the growth of God’s creation.

There is nothing wrong with remembering the past. It is certainly beneficial, as long as we don’t waste our
(and God’s) valuable time by being too nostalgic about it. If we learn nothing from our past experiences
then we are doomed to repeat our past mistakes and therefore cannot grow.

We certainly must “Respect our past” as well as our traditions, but we must never forget that with our
Creator’s help we have been called to “Create the future.”

We have all been called to a new “mission” my brothers by God’s inspired vision through our new
potentate Dennis. We must remember our Masonic and faith-based roots and be true to the obligations
that we have all pledged to our Creator, country, and our brotherhood.

It is time to remember that we are men of faith. We are bringing spirituality and God back to Egypt Shrine.
It is time to “Do” acts of love every minute of every day and to every person and all of God’s creation.
Always remember before you ever say or do anything, ask yourselves if God would approve. It is great to
“talk” about love and doing “good works”, but it is hypocritical to choose who deserves these things and
who does not. Our Creator loves us unconditionally and it is our job to love every person despite their
inadequacies and be good stewards of God’s creation.

I know that we are excited about our that our membership is increasing which will help bring stability in
our budget as well as our brotherhood. However, Brothers I must remind you that if we gauge our success
on those factors alone, and without faith, then we have missed an opportunity to truly rebuild our world,
temple, and our lives.

We seldom talk about faith anymore. People don’t attend religious services like they used to. Our places
of worship are closing at an alarming rate. I must ask you, how many of us are contributing to the demise
of our own spirituality as well those around us. Without faith in God how can we truly build a better
family, country, and brotherhood?

So, I say to you my Brothers, be kind. Be respectful in your speech as well as your actions. I ask you all to
take yourself and your families back to your respective places of worship every week.

I promise you that it will make God happy, make you feel better, and help you and yours build a better
world for all of God’s creation.
Shalom!

Go in Peace to love and serve the Creator!
Shalom!
Chaplain Jeff
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The Director’s Staff had a good month in February. Several participated in the Egypt Showman’s Parking Event to help raise money
for the Transportation Fund. We had a Great time at the Egypt Shrine Potentates Ball to support our New Potentate for 2023,

Dennis Bryant and Lady Kathy. We participated in the Dade City Parade and had a great time. We are excited for our Annual Corn
Boil coming up in June and our Gun Raffle (see the flyers in this issue of the Sands). Please see a member of the Director’s Staff for

tickets. It is a great day of food and fellowship.
The 2023 Officers for the Director’s Staff for are:

·President - Ill Sir Frank Dyer, P.P 
·Vice President - Ill Sir Luther Baker, P.P.

·2nd Vice President - Robert Jackson
·Secretary/Treasurer - Tom Colestock 

·Director - Robert Welch



We meet in our room on the 4th Tuesday of the month at 7:30 and welcome All visiting Nobles. Come join us for fun, fellowship,
and to aid our Temple in everything SHRINE. We would be happy to have you as a new member.  Some of the Activities the

Director’s Staff are involved in Include: 
·Ceremonials
·Arch Degree 

·Parade of Units
·The Memorial Service

·Egypt Shrine Children's Christmas Party
·Annual Corn Boil Party 

·Shrine Parades



We are looking forward to several activities for March. The USF Dance-A-Thon at USF Marshall Hall on USF campus. Helping with
Music On the Bay to raise money for the Hospital System. Several parades in our jurisdiction. Our Egypt Shrine Memorial Service to

honor our Brothers who have gone to be with the Great Architect 







From the Directors Staff

Pinellas Shrine Club 

Hitting the Ground Running

           With the New Year just starting, the Pinellas Shrine club has hit the ground running with plans already set for a
fun and exciting 2023. In addition the Pinellas Shrine club will go through a massive transformation this year, which
will help us grow for many years to come. With all these plans and changes coming this year, we would like to thank
our nobles that comprise the Pinellas Shrine Club for the great things that they have done and will accomplish this
year and beyond. 

Things are coming together for the beach weekend, set to happen between August 17th to the 20th. It has been
decided this year that our President and bartender Noble Ron Martin will have one night stay covered during the
beach weekend. More details will be available as we put the finishing touches on the event.

Change helps keep everyone active and on their toes, we have decided that it would be best for the Pinellas Shrine
Club to move our meeting location, from The Olde Florida Brewery to Blanco Cigar Company located at 10860 76th
Ct N, Unit A, Seminole, Florida 33777.

The Pinellas Shrine Club has a bright future in 2023, thanks to all of our members' continued dedication and support.
We are planning many events this year and hope you can join us for the fun.
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March Calendar

COU
Meeting
7:30pm

Stated
Meeting
7:30pm

Circus Meeting
8:15pm

Music On the bay  Whiskey Joes's

Music On
the bay
Whiskey

Joe's

USF Dance-a-
Thon 8:00 AM

top of the
world Parade

Strawberry
Festival
Parade

Hadji Potentate's Ball

Rough
Riders St.
Patrick's

Day night
Parade

Memorial
Service
2:00PM

Sands
Deadline 

            OG School/Seminar                    

St. Patty's
Party- Oasis

Homosassa
Parade

AR
School/
Seminar

4th Friday
Dinner

6:30PM-
Oasis

DON
Installation 

Chasco
Paarade

Springtime in
Tallahassee
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February Calendar

COU
Meeting
7:30pm

Stated
Meeting
7:30pm

4th Friday

Circus Setup

 Shrine Circus 

Shrine Circus 

Children's
Easter egg

hunt @circus
10:00am

Easter sunday

Sands
Deanline 

Morocco Potentate's Ball

LOH Day at
The Races 

IALOH 92nd Annual Convention, Indian Rocks, FL

IALOH 92nd
Annual

Convention,
Indian Rocks,

FL
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Egypt Shriners 
 Memorial Service

Egypt Shrine Center 

5017 E Washington St.

Tampa, FL 33619

Dark Business Dress - No Fez 

2:00PM
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Greetings Nobles!

The KeyStone Kops Unit is planning a trip on 25-28 October 2023 to Boston, MA to visit Major General Henry Knox
Lodge (a military veterans lodge) which meets in the Massachusetts Grand Lodge. This will be our second trip up to
visit our Masonic brothers and will consist of the following activities below. This is a great opportunity to strengthen
our connection with our North Eastern Brothers and tout our amazing new Shrine Center, Egypt Shrine Tampa!!

Official Activities: (25 Oct)
1) Meet and Greet with MGHK Lodge Officers (veterans and active/reserve military may ware their uniforms if
desired)
2) A brief tour of the Massachusetts Grand Lodge
3) Dinner with the Lodge Prior to the monthly meeting
4) Post lodge meeting networking and festivities

Unofficial Optional Individual Activities: (26-28 Oct)
1) Visit the U.S.S. Constitution tall ship and museum (active US Navy Warship)
2) Visit the U.S.S. Cassin Young WW2 Destroyer (decommissioned US Navy Warship)
3) Visit Bunker Hill National Historic Park Monument and Museum
4) Visit Old North Church (where Paul Revere spotted the British and road off at midnight to warn the American
Patriots)
5) Visit General Warren Tavern for a pint & food (Gen Warren was a Grand Master and this very tavern was
frequented by Paul Revere and George Washington himself)
6) Visit the Granary Burying Ground (the resting place of Sam Adams, Crispus Attacks, John Handcock, Paul Revere)
7) Stop for a pint/food/pool at Beantown Pub (directly across the street from Granary Burying Ground)

If interested please RSVP to Noble Brian Smith (BrianShawnSmith@gmail.com) by 1 June 2023.

V/R,
Noble Brian Smith
Egypt Shrine Center
Assistant Chief, Keystone Kops Unit
Member, Major General Henry Knox Lodge




mailto:BrianShawnSmith@gmail.com


SANDS MAGAZINE 24



SANDS MAGAZINE 25

Potentates Ball
2023
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4th Friday Dinner 
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Ray Watson 
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egyptshriners.com
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Shriners- UF Health Referral Line:
(813)483-7474
(352)273-7001



Shriners- Miami/Jackson Health Referral Line:

(305)585-2663 (BONE)



Shriners Children's Referral Line:
(800)237-5055
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